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Based on the survey responses, Regional Center of the East Bay is proposing that the 2023-24 Community Resource Development Plan submission to the Department of Developmental Services include:
· Multifamily Housing-Affordable housing options for adults and older adults
· Specialized Transportation Services-Services that can support the changing mobility, vision needs of our clients and that can provide transportation to those who require regular transport (standing order) and who could be transported on routes that are shorter/ reduced due to the client’s health needs.
· Wrap Around Services to support children under the age of 18 in areas of benefits, medical, school advocacy, transportation, and access to other important resources to meet the needs and preferences of the child, along with their family.
Thank you for your participation in the needs resource survey. Your feedback is important in developing the funding requests made to the Department of Developmental Services. Approved funding requests will be posted as Requests for Proposals.
Please feel free to email comments to crdp@rceb.org
 

